
 

 

 

 

 
                                  

                                     Dear friends, respected colleagues! 
On behalf of the Association “StekloSouz” of Russia and 

on my own behalf, I wish you  

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 2025! 

Let the coming year be productive, 

successful and promising! 

I wish everyone happiness and goodness in the home, 

health and well-being to you and your loved ones! 

Thank you for your trust and cooperation! 

 

Sincerely, 

President of the  

Association “StekloSouz” of Russia 

Viktor Osipov  

 


